
TOWN OF HANOVER  

 
INVITATION FOR BIDS 

 
The Town of Hanover, MA seeks bids from qualified bidders for the procurement of an 

Owner’s Project Manager (OPM) for a new fire sub-station. The RFQ may be obtained from the 
Office of the Town Manager, 550 Hanover Street, Hanover, MA or electronically by e-mailing 
procurement@hanover-ma.gov. Bids are due by 12 P.M. on Monday, November 22nd, 2021. The 
Town reserves the right to reject any and all bids.  
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